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DIARY DATES 
 

JUNE 

13-15th  Yr 6/7 Illawonga Camp 

18-22nd  Refugee Week 

21st  Deadly Australians 

24th Botanic Gardens—G1 

 

JULY 

2-7th  NAIDOC Week 

3rd Y5 Excursion—Art Gallery 

6th Assembly Y4  

 Last day of  Term 2 

    Early Dismissal at 2pm 

23rd First day of Term 3  

 

        SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions  

 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 

 CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager 

  

UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

From Mike: 

It is with some sadness that I 

inform you that I have 

accepted the position of 

Principal at Karoonda Area 

School. My last official day at 

Clovelly Park will be on Friday 

the 22nd of June. I have made 

this decision for personal 

reasons only, as I would not 

have considered another school 

in the metropolitan area. I 

would like to thank the 

Governing Council, Staff, 

P a r e n t s / G u a r d i a n s  a n d 

Students of Clovelly Park PS  

for making my relatively short 

stay here as rewarding as it 

has been. Clovelly is very 

fortunate to have a great staff 

who are seeking to innovate and 

improve at every opportunity 

plus a cohort of sensational 

kids!! 

In the interim Richard Maynard 

will be the Principal until  new 

Principal  has been selected and 

is able to commence. The 

position was advertised 

yesterday with the selection 

process expected to be 

concluded early next term. 

Thankyou to all and best  

wishes for the future. 

- Mike 

 

Statements  

Statements have been sent 

home this week with details of 

outstanding invoices to pay.  

Please see front office to pay 

o v e r d u e 

amounts as 

s o o n  a s 

possible. 

 

Vacation Care 

The end of Term 2 is coming up 

soon and vacancies within 

Vacation Care are filling up 

fast.  Please remember to book 

your children in to the days and 

events required. (See last page 

for various options.) 

Child Care Subsidy 

Please remember to register 

for your Child Care Subsidy as 

soon as possible.  Your 

applications can take a little 

time to process after being 

lodged! 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Mike Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe Wecker 

Deadly Australian's Incursion 

The Deadly Australian's team are hosting an 

incursion at Clovelly Park next Thursday (21st 

June). The team will bring with them live and 

preserved Australian animals to generate 

awareness of the species, and also the first aid 

steps required if injured. The cost is $2.00 and 

parents and caregivers are  welcome free of 

charge! Come along and share this experience with 

us.  

The People’s Choice Community Lottery is here , 

we have books of tickets to sell, if you could sell a 

book or would like to buy a ticket (the school 

receives $20 per book sold). Please see the front 

office to collect a book to sell to friends and 

family or to buy tickets.   

1st Prize is a Toyota RAV4 GXL 2nd Prize is a LG 

Pack: Fridge, TV, Washer/Dryer Combo 

3rd Prize is a Toyota Corolla Accent Hatch ..other 

prizes include Rossdale Homes Landscape package, 

LG Packs, 18ct white gold diamond ring, bikes and 

a Phil Hoffmann Cruise and many more!  All tickets 

must be sold by 31st August! 

Refurbishment of Blue Unit 

Some of you may have seen the fences up around 

the Blue unit. We are in the middle of a 

refurbishment of B1 and B2. We are adding a 

larger door way between the two classrooms, 

removing the old walls, painting and re carpeting. 

A great new space should emerge in the next 2- 3 

weeks. This is hopefully the start of 

refurbishment of other rooms in the school. PAC 

along with staff will work through a process to 

determine which classes will be going into the 2 

new rooms. The new teaching space will be much 

more open and modern making it a positive and 

comfortable learning environment for students. 

We will keep you posted as things progress. 

 

Vacation Care ...continued.. 

Daily Vacation Care options include: 

Monday 9th July—Beachhouse  9:30am-12:30pm 

Tuesday 10th July—Drive in movie & pizzas 

Wed  11th July—Laygo & Crazy Hair Day 

Thursday 12th July—Bubble Show & Grass Heads 

Friday 13th July—Once Upon a Time  9:30am 

Monday 16th July—Old Adelaide Gaol  10:30am 

Tuesday 17th July—Make my Bear 

Wed 18th July—Straw Construction & Stone Art 

Thursday 19th July—Rev It Up Racing & Helmets 

Friday 20th July—Eye Toy Challenge & Terrarium 
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Y2 & Y4 Zoo excursion 

This term the Intensive English classes have 

been learning about Australian animals.  During 

week 5 & 6 these students had a wonderful    

opportunity to visit the Adelaide Zoo an see the 

animals close up.  They have learned how to 

write Recounts and Information Reports.

 

Clovelly Soccer team 

Clovelly Soccer team didn’t play this long 

weekend, but played a pearler of a game on the 

2nd June against a very confident St Johns 

Grammar. With 3 players down, Clovelly were 

down    2-0 (keeping Jet on his toes) in the first 

20 minutes, only to score their first goal just      

before half time.   

Clovelly came back stronger than ever with a 

strong defence line with George, Lachlan, Giona, 

Rony and Safa on the interchange.  Our 

midfield, Osamah, Eric, Rita and Hadi, kept 

shutting down St Johns Grammar’s attempts to 

get to our defence line.  But with a great team 

effort of keeping the ball in the oppositions 

side, our attackers Mohamed (1), Griffin(2), 

Majed (2) and Ebahi (3) brought Clovelly to a 

final score of 8-2   Clovelly win! 

Had to personally mention Ebahi’s last kick for 

goals from a corner, backwards scissor fly kick! 

(eat your heart out Eddie Betts!)  Special 

thanks to Aaron for fill in coach and running the 

line while I refereed. 

- Sharon White 

New School Logo 

Governing Council has ratified the new school 

logo and it is now going to the Premier’s Cabinet 

to be approved. 

Illawonga Camp—Year 6 & 7 

Many of our Year 6 & 7’s are at Illawonga Camp 

this week.  They are learning about river 

ecology, Australian animals and the Murray 

Mallee and will visit Sunnydale farm, go  

yabbying, rowing, archery, 8 ball and table 

tennis.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope to have many photos to share with you 

in the next newsletter! 

 
NAIDOC Week 

NAIDOC Week is 2nd—7th July and we have 

arranged a guest speak for Thursday 5th July. 

His name is Uncle Moogy, his presentation 

explores the culture of the Ngarrindjeri 

Nations of the Riverland.  

There will be a session in the morning around 

9am for the R 3/4 students and another session 

after Recess at 11am for the 4/5/6/7 

students.  The cost is $4, the school will 

subsidise $2 leaving a cost per student of $2.  

Consent forms are going home today. 

 

 

 


